
        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
        May 30, 2014 

 
 
Kathy Previsich 

Planning Director 

701 Ocean Street, 4th Floor 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

831-454-2580 

PLN001@co.santa-cruz.ca.us 

 

 

www.sustainablesantacruzcounty.org 
 

The Sustainable Santa Cruz County Plan is focused on preserving resources and reducing our 
contribution to climate change  by integrating land use and transportation in the urban area 
(Live Oak, Soquel, and Aptos) and ultimately throughout the County. The goals of the plan 
include creating more choices for housing, transportation, employment, and recreation, 
reducing greenhouse gas emissions, improving safety and reliability of transportation, and 
promoting transparency in government decisions. 
 
This workshop will be a time to discuss the Sustainable Santa Cruz County Plan with County 
staff, expert consultants and your neighbors. The workshop will be repeated five times: 
 
• June 2, 7:00 PM, Main Street Elementary 
3400 N. Main Street, Soquel 
 
• June 3, 7:00 PM, Live Oak Elementary 
1916 Capitola Road, Santa Cruz 
 
• June 7, 10:00 AM, Live Oak Grange 
1900 17th Avenue, Santa Cruz 
 
• June 9, 7:00 PM, Santa Cruz Gardens Elementary 
8005 Winkle Avenue, Santa Cruz 
 
• June 10, 7:00 PM, St. John’s Episcopal Church 
125 Canterbury Drive, Aptos 

 
For additional information contact Sarah Neuse at PLN320@co.santa-cruz.ca.us or 
831.454.3290. 
 
Additional details on the Sustainable Santa Cruz County Plan can be found at the project 
website, www.SustainableSantaCruzCounty.org 

 
To join the email list for future information and announcements, please visit the website. 

 

Public Invited to Attend Community 

Workshop: 

“Sustainable Santa Cruz County Plan: 
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